
 All Stars 2 Spring Governors Report 2024 

 

We have a wonderful Spring Term in All Stars 2! We have 

learnt so many new things! We have recently introduced a 

new scheme in school called ‘Happy Minds’. This programme 

helps prepare today’s children for tomorrow’s world by 

building resilient, balanced and happy minds.  

Each class has a ‘Happy Minds Champion’ who encourages 

their class to take part in ‘Happy Breathing’. Our All Stars 

Happy Minds Champion for the Spring term 

is Essien! 

 



Maths 

 

English 

 

This term we have been learning all about 

• Money 

• Multiplication 

• Division 

This term we have been learning all about 

 

• Stories by the same Author 

• Non-Chronological Reports 



All Stars afternoons consist of lots of 

learning which we try to make exciting and fun 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spanish 

In Spanish we have been learning the names 

of several animals and learning how to say 

“What is your favourite animal?” 

 

Music 

In Music this term we have been inventing a 

musical story. The children have learnt to 

keep a steady beat when improvising and 

explore their thoughts and feelings towards 

music. The children have also learnt to clap 

simple rhythmic patterns using short and 

long sounds.  

Computing 

In Computing we have been learning about 

sound. We have been identifying how sounds 

are stored on a computer, what kind of 

sounds we can use on a computer and why we 

need to use sound on the computer.  

PSHRE 

We have been focussing on ‘Dreams and 

Goals.’ This topic has consisted of the 

children learning how to work cooperatively 

in a group to create an end product. 

 

 

Science 

In Science this term we have been learning 

about light and dark in relation to plants. We 

have learnt what plants need to grow and 

stay healthy.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Design & 

Technology 

This term our topic has been 

Recycled Materials. We have 

learnt how plastic is made and 

how recycling benefits the 

environment.  

 

 

PE 

In our PE lessons this term, 

we have been learning all 

about Gymnastics. We have 

been learning how to link 

movements together and all 

about health related fitness.  

 

RE 

This term has focused all on ‘Good News’ and 

why the birth of Jesus was considered ‘good 

news’. The children have learnt that 

Christmas is a celebration of good news, that 

the good news impacts the world even now, 

that Angels are good news bringers and that 

Jesus is the saviour of the world.  

 

 



Forest School 

 

 

We have continued learning our daily 

Makaton signs. We have recapped all of 

our signs and the termly signing champion 

(Zefram) demonstrates this on the whole 

school Dojo! 

 


